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January	19,	2023	

	

	Dear	Doctors,	Staff	and	Patients,	

	

The	COVID-19	pandemic	has	created	uncertainty	across	the	globe.	During	these	unprecedented	

times,	the	health	and	well	being	of	all	our	employees,	referring	physicians,	patients,	and	their	families	is	

our	top	priority.	We	remain	in	constant	conversation	with	local	governments	and	public	health	

authorities	and	have	been	following	their	directives	closely	to	erase	this	pandemic.	(MOHLTC,	PHO,	OAR,	

CMRITO)		

					 	These	past	two	years	has	been	rather	unusual	to	say	the	least.	Our	local	hospitals	have	

approached	us	to	service	their	patients.	We	have	changed	our	hours	and	staffing	and	will	continue	to	

keep	the	clinics	open	for	all	services.	There	are	many	illnesses	that	are	non-Covid	related	and	patients	

need	a	safe	place	to	be	imaged.	We	are	now	open	Saturdays.	We	are	screening	patients	at	booking	and	

upon	entry	to	the	clinics.	All	staff	are	wearing	masks.	Glass	partitions	are	now	at	reception.	

				 		In	these	most	challenging	and	unusual	times,	we	remain	thankful	for	your	support	for	all	the	

years	that	we’ve	been	working	together.	We	remain	completely	focused	on	delivering	safe	and	seamless	

imaging	services	for	our	patients.	We	are	grateful	for	the	collaboration	of	fellow	clinics	in	obtaining	PPE	

and	other	supplies.	

Please	feel	free	to	contact	us	if	you	have	any	questions.	Please	stay	safe	as	we	are	all	in	this	together!		

Best	Regards,		

Dr.	Peter	Zia,	President	


